
SELECTMEN’S MEETING– February 6, 2023 
 

Present:   Chris Ellms, Dick Bielefield, Margo Connors  

                Jennifer Gaudette  

 

Guests:   Chief Allan Clark 

 

Correspondence was read and acted upon. 

 

The board met with Chief Clark to discuss his pay and budget for 2023. 

 

The board will find a date to have a mediation meeting with Nick & Nicole DeMayo. 

 

The board reviewed and completed the budget for the meeting to follow. 

 

MR. ELLMS made a motion to approve the minutes of January 30, 2023, seconded by MR. 

BIELEFIELD. The motion passed unanimously.   

 

With no more business before the Board, MR. BIELEFIELD made a motion to adjourn, 

seconded by MS. CONNORS, the meeting was adjourned at 6:00 PM. To attend the 2023 

Budget Hearing.  The next regular scheduled meeting is Monday February 13, 2023, at the 

Carolina Crapo Building at 5:30 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted: 

 

 

Jennifer Gaudette 

Administrative Assistant 


